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E.T. Techtonics delivered the signed engineering documents that CEC needed to complete their design of the footers.  We understand that CEC has completed their design of the footers but has yet to put the work out to bid.  We hope that gets done quickly and the cost of the footer installation is reasonable.  E.T. Techtonics is tentatively looking at delivery of the bridge the week of July 9.  We run some risk that the footers will not be done by then.  CEC has offered to supply a safe space for us to store the bridge if that situation arises.
We still need to definitively decide on the delivery date or footer completion date so we can schedule the work days to build the bridge.
Pine has approved the housing plan that is expected to donate land to us on the opposite side of Route 910.  The developer needs to submit a formal request to begin work.  They have over a year to do that.  When they do we will work with them and Pine to extend the trail.  Pine wants to work with us on finding a safe way to cross Route 910.
We have spent some time in the past figuring out how to get Eichner into court to enforce our easement.  It looks like he is going to bring us to court to get our easement thrown out.  We will see what happens.
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